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         November 1, 2021 

 

Ms. Pauline Harvey 

Superintendent  

North Slope Borough School District   

829 Aivik Street 

Barrow, Alaska 99723-0000 

 

Re:  Grants.gov Application # GRANT13383146 

 

Dear Ms. Harvey: 

 

I am pleased to congratulate you on your organization’s selection for a $999,500 grant under 

the FY 2021 Distance Learning and Telemedicine Grant Program administered by the Rural 

Utilities Service.  The RUS designation for your grant is AK0740-C16.  

 

In the near future, you will receive legal documents for your execution.  This will formalize the 

agreement and enable you to request funds.  If you wish to view the grant document, you will 

find a blank copy on our DLT website under the To Apply tab at: 

 

https://www.rd.usda.gov/sites/default/files/dlt_grant_agreement.pdf  

 

Your final budget is enclosed.  Any adjustments to your budget are noted on the last page.  

 

We look forward to working with you to bring the benefits of advanced telecommunications 

services to rural America.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

RANDALL MILLHISER, Deputy Assistant Administrator 

Loan Origination and Approval Division 

Telecommunications Program 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Colleen Dow, Acting Alaska State Director 

    Natalie Kovach , General Field Representative 

 

      Application Number:  DLT-2021-255 
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